








Let us hold
unswervingly

to the hope we
profess, for he
who promised

is faithful.

Don’t miss our closing 
program on July 19 
at 8:00 at St. Paul’s!

If you’d like to donate cookies or 
have items we could borrow for 
decorations, please let us know.

At Promise Island kids will participate in the excitement of Seaside Celebration, experience Bible sto-
ries about God’s promises at Lifeguard Lagoon, create craft projects at Project Pointe, enjoy snacks 
and learn more about God’s promises at the Coconut Cafe, and play great games at Fun Time Falls! 
And, through it all, they’ll discover God’s promises and His lifesaving love!

Vacation
Bible School

 2012
July 15 - 19

from 6:00 - 8:30 p.m.
at St. Paul’s UMC

Contact Kyle Paxson at (567) 220-6115 
for more information or if you’d 

like to help!

If you would like to help with VBS but are unable to, 
there are donation boxes in the back of the 

sanctuary to help with VBS expenses.




